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Dear Parents 

You will by now have had the opportunity to read the Ofsted report following their inspection 

at the end of last term. The report was discussed at the governors’ meeting last week and I 

am sure that you would like to join us in thanking all the staff for their hard work going 

“above and beyond” during what has undoubtedly been the most difficult period due to 

Covid with some children being in school while many of your children were receiving their 

lessons at home. The governors also appreciate the great efforts that you, the parents, had to 

put in throughout this time. A heartfelt thank you and congratulations to you all. 

Unfortunately, Covid has not yet gone away. Changes to guidance resulted in a very busy 

first day “end of school” collection of your children. As you will know, the school mounted 

a swift response with the introduction of coned areas in the playground where you can await 

your children. Your co-operation in making the system work is much appreciated. As the 

colder weather comes, it is likely that the virus will spread faster again. Although vaccination 

affords good protection against the more severe forms of disease, it does not entirely abolish 

either the ability to contract it or to pass it on. 

You are courteously requested to continue to observe basic precautions such as social 

distancing and, particularly when indoors, the wearing of face masks which have now been 

well shown to reduce viral spread. The school for its part will continue to strive to provide 

as safe an environment as possible for your children so that with your help we can minimise 

the time lost from their education. 

 

Dr Charles Breeze 

Chair of governors 
 


